
 

 

DECEMBER 23, 2005 THE 24TH DAY OF  
THE OCTOBER ADJOURNED TERM 

 
The County Commission met in the County Commission Office at 3:00 p.m. 

pursuant to adjourn with Chuck Pennel, Presiding, and Ron Herschend, Western District 
present. Danny Strahan, Eastern District was absent. The following proceedings were had 
and made a matter of record. 
 

ASSESSOR’S TWO YEAR PLAN 
 

Commissioner Herschend made a motion to approve the Assessor's Two Year 
plan as submitted.  Commissioner Pennel seconded the motion.  The motion passed by 
vote:  Pennel (yes), Herschend (yes), Strahan (absent). 
 

ANIMAL CONTROL CONTRACT 
 

Commissioner Herschend made a motion to approve the Animal Control Contract 
with Bull Creek Village.  Commissioner Pennel seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
by vote:  Pennel (yes), Herschend (yes), Strahan (absent). 
 

CONTRACT FOR 2005 AUDIT 
 
Commissioner Herschend made a motion to approve the contract for the 2005 

audit with Davis, Lynn & Moots, and P.C.  Commissioner Pennel seconded the motion.  
The motion passed by vote:  Pennel (yes), Herschend (yes), Strahan (absent). 
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